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Email: bbpsnb@balbharati.org   June 15th, 2022 

  Circular No.: BBPSNB/Principal/2022-23/0006 

From the desk of the principal 

"Educationists should build the capacities of the spirit of inquiry, creativity, entrepreneurial and 

moral leadership among students and become their role model." 

Greetings to you all from BBPS Neelbad! 

 

I hope you all had a fabulous summer interval and spent quality time with your family members 

and friends. I also hope that my youngsters are relaxed, recharged and ready to restart the school 

year. I am so delighted that you are part of our amazing learning community. I welcome and value your 

positive energy and dedication to excellence in education. 

 

Our prime objective as a Bal Bharatian is to focus majorly on providing a platform for the 

holistic growth of a child. In today's dynamic world when every moment a creative technology is 

evolved, the school provides ample opportunities to the students to innovate and achieve their 

learning outcomes. To facilitate such learning, we have initiated many infrastructural segments such as 

a Table Tennis Room, Synthetic Basketball Court, Synthetic Lawn Tennis Court, Racing Track, 

Football and Cricket Pitch, Athletics, Badminton etc. 

 

Furthermore, for a pleasant and fruitful learning ambience, a fully air-conditioned computer lab 

with 35 single unit pc's having core i-5 processors will be accessible. Students will shortly get 

access to a Hi-tech library for building up their habit of reading. All the science labs are going to 

be well equipped with the necessary equipment. 

 

As parents are well aware that all these amenities require a lot of funds. The Child Education 

Society has been generous enough to support us economically, but the fee received from the students 

too plays a major role in terms of the infrastructural development and meeting out day to day expenses 

of the school. So, I earnestly request all the parents to kindly pay the amount of the due fee 

(Quarter-1) of their ward latest by the 18th of June 2022. 

 

We are honored to be entrusted with your continuous support. Thank you for letting us contribute to the 

success of your children. 

 
         With Best Regards 

        Mr. Akhawari Nil Kishore Sinha 

        Principal  
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